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Madame 

Dear Sir 

 

Mehdi Amin, an Iranian dissident was brutally beheaded in his own 

residence in Canada 

He was a well-known Iranian anti-regime and devoted activist who 

worked for human rights and democracy in Iran. 

 

We sternly condemn all types of inhuman acts of the current government 

of Iran and its barbaric terrorization in any disguise. We earnestly 

request Canadian government to investigate the case with the 

deliberation it deserves and stand on its position of supporting human 

rights and freedom of speech. 

 

 Respectfully, 

 Council for Formation of 

 Iran’s Government in Exile 

 

 


